
Superintendent Reports:
Dr. Klinginsmith introduced multiple reports from Daniel Boone Elementary, Rebecca Boone Elementary, Warrior Ridge Elementary, 
Black Hawk Middle School, and Warrenton High School. All of the reports are available for viewing on Board Docs.

Contract Approvals:
Contracts were approved for the following entities:
Canvas Training
Mentor Men-tee Training
Waste Management
Clara Luna, Speech Therapist
CareDox

Policy Approvals:
Policy JG-R1 was approved. This policy addresses student discipline.

Board Reorganization:
Allan Dreyer and Ginger Schenck, after being re-elected to the board of education, 
were sworn in to serve three-year terms. After they were sworn in, the board
reorganized its officers for the next year. Laurie Wenzel is now president of the
school board, Dr. Chad Smith will serve as vice-president, Ginger Schenck will remain
secretary, Allan Dreyer will remain treasurer, John Clinger is the MSBA delegate,
Franci Schwartz is the alternate MSBA delegate, and Rodger Tucker will continue to 
serve on the board as a director.

New Business:
Salary Schedules for the 2019-2020 school year, a revised budget, and the asphalt, concrete, and seal coat bid for the high school, 
Rebecca Boone, and Warrior Ridge were approved. All are available for viewing on Board Docs. Salary schedules are also available for 
viewing on the district website.

Next Meeting:
The next regular Board Meeting is set for May 9, 2019, at 7:00 p.m.
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Recognition:

The board recognized the WISE Foundation. The WISE Foundation has raised over $125,000 in 
grants and provided over $175,000 in scholorships since 2014. On April 13, they will host the
5th Annual Red and White Dinner Auction.

Congratulations to Paul Scheibe, who has been 
promoted from Lead Mechanic to Director of 
Transportation.

Personnel Updates:

Welcome aboard Anjanae Evans and
Adrienne McDowell, both of whom are

joining Warrior Ridge Elementary in the role
of paraprofessional, Jeffrey Maddock who

has been hired as a custodian, and
Skyler Durham, who has been hired as

an ELL paraprofessional.

Congratulations to Rebecca Westerman, who 
has been promoted from Custodian to
Lead Custodian.

Congratulations to Carol Peper, on her
retirement effective at the end of the school 
year. Mrs. Peper has been teaching at
Rebecca Boone Elementary for 30 years.

Congratulations to Rosalee Bortz, on her
retirement effective at the end of the school 
year. Mrs. Bortz has been a paraprofessional at 
Rebecca Boone Elementary for 12 years.

Congratulations to Katrina Conway, who has 
been promoted from Instructional/Literary 
Coach to Assistant Principal at Warrior Ridge 
Elementary effective July 1, 2019.
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